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Dear Dr Gilliat

Thank you for your letter of 17 August 2011 in respect of your comglaint about Professor
Lord Robert Winston and the actions of the General Medical Council (GMC) in that respect.

I can advise that your questions are currently being considered by the GMC Information
Access team who will provide you with a response in due course and in accordance with
the Data Protection Act 1998.

I recognise that you do not accept that the GMC has given your complaints appropriate
attention but I am satisfied that the GMC has dealt with your complaints in accordance
with its statutory powers and made appropriate decisions. Therefore, the matter will
remain closed on the basis that an Assistant Registrar has determined that an
investigation is not warranted.

While T understand that you are unlikely to be satisfied with this response, I regret that
the GMC can no longer assist you in respect of this particular complaint.

Yours sincerely
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